
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 

 

Thursday 12th October 2017. 
 

Football Matches for Year 5 and 6 
 
Dear Parent/ Carers, 
 
Just an update for our final matches before we stop for a break and resume in February. 
 
Monday 16th October at home against Seahouses 3.30 p.m. Our reserves will have a 
chance to play. Thank you to Hermione and Gabi for offering to give up their place this 
week to enable this to happen. 
 
Thursday 19th October the girls from our Year 5/ 6 team will be playing a friendly girls 
only game at home against St Michael’s. 3.30 p.m. kick off. 
 
On Tuesday 31st October we will have our final league game before the break away to 
Swansfield Park. 
 
Following feedback from our last game and in order to save money where we can – 
 
Transport will be provided to Alnwick. Please support us and then pick up your child / or 
arrange your child to be picked up from Swansfield Park. 
 
Please could you fill in the slip below and return to school by Monday 16th October. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Belinda Athey 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
My daughter ( name) …………………………………… is able to play at the girls friendly match 
at home to St Michaels on Thursday 19th October. 
 
My child( name) ………………………………………… is able to play against Swansfield Park on  
 
Thursday 31st October and I am able to pick them up OR 
 
They will travel home with ……………………………….. Signed ……………………………… 
 


